
  
 OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT 
 
 
 
TO: Dr. Mike Riggle 
 
FROM: Barbara Dill-Varga 
 
RE: DESIGNATION OF INDIVIDUALS TO ACCEPT NOMINATING PETITIONS FOR 

THE APRIL 7, 2009 BOARD OF EDUCATION ELECTION 
 
DATE: October 21, 2008 
 
 
Candidates for the Tuesday, April 7, 2009 Board of Education election will be filing nominating 
petitions at the District office from 8:00 a.m. Tuesday, January 20, 2009 (because Monday, January 
19, 2009 is Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. holiday), to 5:00 p.m., Monday, January 26, 2009. 
 
The School Code provides that the nominating petitions shall be filed with the Secretary of the 
Board or other individuals designated by the Board.  I expect to personally receive all nominating 
petitions.  However, to assure that a designated person is present at all times, I recommend that the 
Board take action at its meeting of October 27, 2008 to designate the following individuals to accept 
election nominating petitions: 
 

Mrs. Barbara Dill-Varga 
Dr. Craig Schilling 
Mrs. Elaine Geallis 

 
This procedure is consistent with our past practice for Board elections. 
 


